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Issue 3


Dear Patient

Welcome to your third edition of the ‘Brant Road Surgery Newsletter’.

A Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to all our patients.

Dr. Bell

We are sad to announce that our senior partner, Dr. Bell, will be leaving the practice in May 2007 to take up a new position in Scotter near Gainsborough.  Dr. Bell has been with the practice for over 20 years and will be greatly missed by both staff and patients.  We wish him all the best in his new role.

We are delighted to welcome Dr. Julian Saggiorato, an experienced local GP with an interest in orthopaedics, who will be joining us as a full time partner in June 2007.  

Christmas and New Year 
Opening Times 
The surgery will be open as normal over the Christmas period except for the 25th and 26th December 2006 and the 1st January 2007 when we will be closed.  If you need a doctor urgently when the surgery is closed, please call Out of Hours on 01522 568900.

New Staff
We would like to give a warm welcome to our new Practice Nurse Susanne Corbett and also our new Anti Coagulant Practitioner Vicki Smith.
Building Extension
Anyone who has visited us recently will be aware that work has started on our new extension.  We are optimistically hoping to move in at the end of January.  The new space includes three new consulting rooms and a minor surgery suite.
We are also looking at the car park and have put an application into the Planning Office which, if approved, will give us more parking spaces and a better walkway around the building.  We apologise for any inconvenience caused during all this work, but feel confident it will be worth it in the long run.
Missed Appointments

The total number of missed appointments between January and November 2006 was 887. 

This represents nearly 200 hours of face-to-face surgery time, which is almost 2 whole weeks.

If people continue to miss appointments without giving us proper notice, they will be asked to register at another practice.

Results from Patient Survey

Thank you to all patients who completed a survey form for us in the Summer.  Most of the comments were very positive.  The two areas which we feel we need to look at, based on your comments, are; car parking arrangements, which we have dealt with above and ease of booking appointments.  We intend to carry out a full analysis of demand and availability of appointments at the practice in early 2007 and will act on the results accordingly.
Collection Prescriptions from the Chemist

From 1st January 2007 you can pick up your prescriptions directly from the chemist without coming into the surgery.  For more information please pick up a leaflet from reception.  A consent form is included here for your convenience.
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Consent Form

Name: _________________________________ Date of Birth: ____________
Address: ________________________________________________________

               ________________________________________________________

As of the 1st January 2007 I wish to have my repeat prescriptions picked up by; 

              Lincoln Co-operative Chemist, Brant Road Shopping Centre 

              Boots Chemist, High Street, Lincoln

Signed: ________________________________ Date: ___________________
